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Our Mission: 

 

The mission of the 

Pauline Schools is for 

all children to 

achieve their highest 

level of performance 

as responsible and 

respectful citizens. 

Good table manners are critical for a 

successful dining experience 

Every day, our cafeteria staff serve a nutritious, delicious meal to over 

400 students.  Students go through a line to pick up a tray of food and 

then are seated at a cafeteria table with classmates.  Each class is in 

the cafeteria for a total of 30 minutes.  After students finish eating they 

are encouraged to visit quietly with friends at the table.  30 minutes can 

be a long time for children to sit at the table, especially if they have not 

had any practice learning this skill.   

According to eatright.org , “Good table manners go beyond proper 

eating and feeling proud of your kid’s etiquette at family holidays — they 

also will last a lifetime. From high chair to school lunch room to business 

lunches, your children will have to eat with others throughout their lives, 

and hopefully they will leave a positive impression on them.” 

Developing table manners is one of the earliest steps parents can take in 

teaching and modeling good behavior to their children. And, families 

that eat together most days of the week tend to be healthier. 

It is never too early to start this process.  We are working very hard to 

create a positive dining experience for every child.  Would you help us by 

visiting with your child about appropriate behaviors when eating 

together?    

Spotlight on Literacy 

 
Hidden Benefit #2 Secret to Success 

 
Guyoone Kalb (2013), shows us that young children who are 

read to, three to five times per week, are six months ahead of their peers in terms 

of making good judgements and accurate decisions. Children who are read to 

daily, are one year ahead of those who are read to less frequently. Reading is 

the secret to success.   

 
If you need suggestions for books to read to your child at home, please contact 

your child’s teacher or our school librarian.  We love to share book 

recommendations!   
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Thanksgiving Meal– November 15 

 

Our school is observing Thanksgiving with a special meal, and we have 

invited families to join us for the cost of only $4.00.  Reservations and 

payments are due to the office by November 1st.  The menu includes 

chicken fried steak, mashed potatoes, gravy and all the fixings.  This is a 

very special time in the life of our school and we hope your family will join 

us.  

 

 

No School 
November 21-23 

3rd Grade Music Program 

November 8, 6:15, 7:00 
 

Counselor’s Corner 
 

Hi, I’m Christie Wartman the counselor at PC!  In this section, you will find some ways we as a school are helping 
foster social and emotional growth within our students.  Teachers in every classroom teach Second Step, a social 
emotional curriculum, for 20 minutes a day.  Kindergarten through third grade are working on identifying emotions 
and feelings.  In addition to Second Step, I also teach each grade level a character trait each month that is reinforced 
in the classroom.   

The character trait for November is “compassion”.  Students can show compassion for others through kind thoughts, words, and ac-
tions.  My focus in the classroom for November will be to continue the discussion of bullying as well as address personal safety. 

. 

Don’t Miss PAWS Family Night 
 
 

Thursday, November 1 
 

Come and Go Anytime Between 6:30 – 8:00 pm 
 

Join us for an evening of fun and explore the wonders of Literacy and Math  
with your family.  Visit the classrooms to play games and leave with  

learning activity ideas to use at home with your children. 
 

This event is designed for Pauline Central students and their families.   
Siblings are welcome, but all children must be accompanied  

and supervised by a parent.   
 


